

Observatory Civic Association - Resolution Tracker

Resolution Number	Resolution	Person Responsible	Implementation	Completion
020719-A	Jp to produce draft version of minutes for March, April and May 1 week	Edwin, JP	02 July 2019	
020719-B	Edwin to draw up advert to advertise Admin position and circulate to all Mancomm members	Edwin	02 July 2019	Completed
020719-C	Subcommittee to be created to review applications for admin position	Shiela, Tauriq & Edwin	02 July 2019	
020719-D	Liquor and Noise Task group - Henk will engage with Mancomm to clarify dynamics in OCA and table questions if necessary.	Henk	02 July 2019	
020719-E	Liquor and Noise Task group - Henk will keep a watching brief over liquor licenses.	Henk	02 July 2019	
020719-F	Arts and Heritage - Tauriq to obtain CV from Tembalethu	Tauriq	02 July 2019	
020719-G	Arts and Heritage - the incumbent to arrange follow up talks on the Khoi History. Important.	Tauriq	02 July 2019	
020719-H	Arts and Heritage - people interested in position to be identified and motivated at Mancomm meeting.	Tauriq	02 July 2019	

Observatory Civic Association - Resolution Tracker

Resolution Number	Resolution	Person Responsible	Implementation	Completion
020719-I	Circus and Tent - Reminder to keep an eye on the plans for the circus land.	all	02 July 2019	
020719-J	Ward Forum - Tauriq to raise issues regarding manipulation of Sub-Council minutes and misrepresentation of information in Ward Forum.	Tauriq	02 July 2019	
020719-J	Ward Forum - tauriq to raise problem of events office not notifying civic or Ward Councilor if there is fireworks.	Tauriq	02 July 2019	
020719-K	Warm Forum - OCA to write to Councilor Chapple regarding misrepresentation of changes to the current constitution. Request he redirect his communication in writing to OCA so that OCA can respond.	Tauriq	02 July 2019	
020719-L	Ward Forum - Request that Sub-Council notify OCA of liquor license applications.	Tauriq	02 July 2019	
020719-M	Ward Forum - reminder to Councilor Chapple that local building inspector not active in area.	Tauriq	02 July 2019	
020719-N	TRUP/TRUPA - Advertise both upcoming meetings in MailChimp and LDG lists.	Edwin, JP	02 July 2019	Completed

Observatory Civic Association - Resolution Tracker

Resolution Number	Resolution	Person Responsible	Implementation	Completion
020719-O	Membership - Sheila updating records of paid up members. Will approach Sarah to get documentation for missing members.	Sheila	02 July 2019	
020719-P	Mediation - Leslie to ask Sarah Christie for suggestions of black female mediators	Leslie	02 July 2019	
020719-Q	Mediation - Leslie and Joy to follow up on options and report back and discuss via email	Joy, Leslie	02 July 2019	
020719-R	Sub-Group - Pauli to be asked to table reports to Mancomm	Tauriq	02 July 2019	
020719-S	LDG - Invite Bridget O'Donoghue to next LDG meeting to explore her assisting OCA with Local SDF process	Leslie	02 July 2019	
020719-T	LDG - Agreed to invite Dahlia (UCT Student) to future meetings.	Leslie	02 July 2019	
020719-U	LDG - Suggested that OCA have a role in feedback and comment on her thesis.	Leslie	02 July 2019	
020719-V	LDG - Henk will organize a community meeting and involve OCA Mancomm in Norwich Rd development.	Henk	02 July 2019	